Library Director Evaluation Instrument

Irvin L. Young Memorial Library

Library Staff Form



The Board of Trustees of the Irvin L. Young Memorial Library is required by State of Wisconsin Statutes to evaluate the performance of the Library Director yearly.  Each Board member will be required to submit a completed form for each evaluation process.

In order to make this evaluation more useful, the Board members believe information should be required from the library staff.  The Assistant Library Director and the Youth Services Librarian will be asked to participate in each yearly evaluation procedure.  Other library staff members will be requested to participate on a rotating basis.


Please answer each question based on your own experience and perspective.  If you believe that you do not have the necessary knowledge or experience to respond to a particular question, feel free to leave it blank.  


The members of the Irvin L. Young Memorial Library Board of Trustees thank you for your participation in this critical process.

1. What are the three major strengths of the library director?

2. What are some limitations in the library director’s performance?

3. What have been the most significant achievements of the library director over the past year?

4. What external factors have influenced the library director’s performance?

5. In the past year, what difficult issues have faced the library, and how did the library director bring them to resolution?

6. Have any legal or ethical issues arisen with regard to the operations of the library? If any, how were these brought to successful resolution?

7. What are areas in which the library board could provide better support to the library director?

8. What should be the organizational goals for the library director for the coming year?

9. What should be the personal development goals for the library director for the coming year?

10. Additional comments: 

